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Community News – Covid  

All members of the public are reminded that new 

Covid Protection Measures are in place: 

•Face coverings are required by law in most 

indoor settings 

•Office workers who can work from home should 

do so. 

•Certain venues and events will be required by 

law to check that all visitors aged 18 years or over 

are fully vaccinated, have proof of a negative test 

in the last 48 hours, or have an exemption. 

NHS Covid App 

Using the NHS COVID-19 app helps stop the 

spread of the virus by informing you that you 

have been in close contact with someone who 

has since tested positive for COVID-19, even if 

you do not know each other.  

You can also use it to check in to venues with an 

NHS QR code and receive advice if there has been 

an outbreak.  

The app is free and easy to use and doing so can 

help you protect your loved ones and others. 

The app also allows people to report symptoms 
and order coronavirus tests. To help protect 

yourself and others, download and use the latest 

version of the NHS COVID-19 app. 

2022 Campaigns - Protect 

your phone 

With lots of people receiving new 

Phones for Christmas it’s 

important to protect yourself 

from being a victim of mobile 

theft.  

  

 Don’t leave your phone, iPad, 

tablet or camera unattended, out 

of your sight or left on a table – 

thieves can grab a phone from a 

table in seconds. 

Always be aware of your mobile 

and your whereabouts and act 

accordingly. And when you’ve 

finished using it, put it away. 

Visit our Social Media 

Accounts:  

Facebook – Wirral Police  

Twitter – Wirral Police  

 



 
December 2021 Crime Update 

 

Bromborough, Eastham & New Ferry  

Monthly Update 

 

Burglaries: 

On date 1/12/2021 a Burglary was committed in Eastham where unknown offenders 

smashed windows to a house, gaining entry and stealing cash.  

Following this on 2/12/2021 a burglary took place at a business premises in 

Bromborough where offenders gained entry and stole electrical goods.  

7/12/2021 Burglary took place in New Ferry where an xbox was stolen. 

8/12/2021 offenders forced entry to an address in Bromborough and gold items were 

stolen.  

14/12/2021 burglary of address in Bromborough, car keys and car stolen.  

21/12/2021 Burglary at an address in Spital, offenders removed window to gain 

access and stole money from address while elderly victim was inside.  

…………………………………………………………………………………………  

Vehicle Crime 

02/12/2021 motorbike stolen Eastham Rake.  

No other thefts of motor vehicles.  

…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Violence and Robbery  

23/12/2021 Two males fighting resulted in one sustaining injuries to his head 

consistent with grievous bodily harm.  

………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Clearly the area suffered a spike in burglaries during December, a common trend on 

the run up to Christmas. We did however engage in a lot of crime prevention work to 

reduce these types of offences and the lack of robberies shows this. In an ideal 



world with more staff, we could have prevented some of these burglaries but covid 

has taken its toll on increasing sickness within Bebington Police Station.  

 

Kind Regard, 

 

Constable Ward  

 


